o
CLASS THREE HOMEWORK & %
AUTUMN TERM 2021

Dear Parents

In order to consolidate work covered in class, English and Maths homework for the Autumn Term will be
as outlined below.

Reading:

e All children will be expected to read on a daily basis for at least 20 minutes. Children should
record the pages read and parents are asked to sign their child’s Reading Record to show that this
has been completed. The Reading Record should be in school on Friday for checking. To
encourage a range of reading, they have been given a set of ten reading challenges to complete
during this year. A copy of the challenges can be found in your child’s Reading Record.

e In addition to this, all children will be given formal reading comprehension homework which will
be issued on Friday of each week and should be returned to school on Monday of the following
week for marking.

Spelling:

e Children will have a list of up to ten words linked to the current spelling objective being taught
and practised in class. These lists will be tested on Monday of each week. Copies of the spelling
lists for this term and the dates on which they will be tested can be found in your child’s Reading
Record. Further copies can be found on the Class Three page of the school website. Children will
record the marks from their spelling test in their Reading Record.

e Children should also be learning the given words on the Year Three and Four or Year Five and Six
statutory spelling lists. Copies of these lists can found in your child’s Reading Record with further
copies available of the Class Three page of the school website. This will also be tested on Monday
of each week and the marks recorded in their Reading Record. Children will also record the list
they will be tested on the following week.

Maths:

e Children should be spending time regularly learning their times tables and related division facts.
Multiplication facts will be tested on Wednesday of each week and children will record their mark
in their Reading Record. They will also record the tables they will be working on for the next
multiplication test.

e Weekly homework will be set on MyMaths. The tasks can be repeated as often as required with
the ultimate aim of achieving 100%. Login and password details as the same as previous years but
all children have a copy of the details in their Reading Records should they forget.

e All children will be given a formal piece of maths homework to be completed in the workbook
they have been given. This will be set on Friday and must be returned to school by the following
Wednesday for marking.

Your support in helping your child to complete these tasks and return their work to school on time is
greatly appreciated but please do not hesitate to get in touch with me if you would like further

clarification or wish to discuss anything else related to homework.

Julie Oldroyd



